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Star learners 
Our teachers are always 
looking out for outstanding 
behaviour, work, effort, and 
kindness. Congratulations this 
week go to- 
Macie in Mrs Boyce’s 
Archie in Miss Village’s 
Florence in Mrs Turner’s  
Albie in Mrs W/H 
Ethan in Mr Roberts 
Dillan in Mrs Wooding/Mrs 
Maunand ‘s 
Jack in Mrs Jones’ 
Elias in Mrs Dale/Stevens’ 
Dominic in Miss Saveker’s 

Liam in Mr Hudson’s 

 Your teachers or peers have 
chosen you as Star of the 
week, you should be proud of 
yourself. 

Tables masters 
Congratulations to Polla 
-Lily for demonstrating 
Complete mastery of her 
times tables last week. 

 

 

E- safety- click for more  

         

 

Key Dates 
Safer Internet Day-06/02/24 
Friends’disco-07/02/24 
Non-uniform day-09/02/24 
Fundraiser for playground equipment 
R/KS1 Break time cake sale 09/02/24 
Wellbeing day-09/02/24 
Break for half-term 09/02/24 
Return to school – Monday 19/02/24 
Break for Easter-22/03/24 
Return to school -09/04/24     
 
 

An eventful end to this half-term 
Friday is a non-uniform day, fund-raising 
for playground equipment (£1 on 
ParentPay). It is also school council cake 
sale, fund-raising to place a defibrillator 
by the school gates. If that wasn’t 
enough, it is also our wellbeing day to 
finish off children’s mental health week 
where we take time to consider looking 
after ourselves, physically and mentally.  
 

School lunches 
Please take the time to discuss 
school lunch choices with your 
child before ordering. We are 
having too many children saying 
they don’t like what has been 
ordered for them and this 
consequently leads to a lot of 
food waste, which we are always 
trying to avoid. 
 

Safer internet day 
As it is Safer Internet Day we 
will be speaking to all the 
children about staying safe 
online. The internet is a 
fantastic place for children to 
learn, create and have fun. 
However, they may 
occasionally have to deal 
with a variety of sometimes 
challenging online safety 
issues and risks.This site has 
some really useful 
information that may help. 
https://www.internetmatters
.org/   

  

 

 

Making us proud. 
Congratulation to all of our Y3/4 
athletes that took part in the 
Sports-Hall athletic competition, 
held at Rawlett last Thursday. 
They were excellent ambassadors 
for the school with all the right 
attitudes. Thanks to Mrs Jones 
and Mrs Boyce for your support. 
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